
                

 

 

         23rd September 2021 

 

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 43138/21 RE: The occupancy rates of both inpatient acute and ICU beds for each hospital group 

at 1 July 2021 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I am advised that due to the cyber-attack the most recent complete data in relation % Occupancy for 

Acute Inpatient beds is for the month of March. Please see attached the Acute Inpatient bed 

occupancy for March 2021. Any month after that would only be partial due to data gaps in returns.  

In relation to ICU occupancy the National Office of Clinical Audit has provided the attached occupancy 

rates per hospital group for July 1st 2021 as requested. 

 

 I trust this is of assistance.  

 

Yours sincerely, 



 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 

 

 


